
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Jacob Ritzenthaler, Business Advocate, Common Sense Initiative  

From: Brian Carnahan, Executive Director 

Re: Agency Response to CSI Recommendation 

Date: 9/20/2023 

 

 

 

Thank you for the timely and thorough review of the Board’s recently submitted rule package. 

Based on the CSI Recommendation dated September 19, 2023, CSWMFT will be final filing the 

rule changes included in its submitted rule package titled “2023 Five Year Review”. 

 

Please contact me at brian.carnahan@cswb.ohio.gov or 614.752.5161 if you have any questions. 

Ohio Counselor, Social Worker & Marriage 
and Family Therapist Board 

77 South High Street, 24th Floor, Room 2468 
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